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Dear Parent/Carer,    April 2023 
 
The internet is a great place for children to learn, create, chat with friends and family, access 
information or support and explore fun apps, sites and games. But exploring comes with 
risks, so it’s vital we know how to keep them safe online. 

As a follow-up from our Online Safety teaching within school for the children, a 
representative from the NSPCC will be coming into school to deliver their ‘Keeping 
children safe online’ workshop to parents. 

The workshop will be available for all parents/carers to attend from 2:10p.m to 
3:10p.m. on Tuesday 2nd May 2023. With the ever-increasing range of online gaming, 
social media and devices to access these on being available to children, this should 
prove a worthwhile workshop to explain strategies for ensuring children’s online 
activity is safe. 

So that we have an idea of the number of attendees, could you please return the reply slip 
below to signify whether you would like to attend the ‘keeping children safe online’ 
workshop.  

Yours sincerely 

D. Pilsworth. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to school by Thursday 27th April 2023. 
 
NSPCC Online Safety Parent Workshop 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………..……………………...……Class……………………………... 
 
● I/we will be attending the NSPCC parent workshop on Tuesday 2nd May 2:10pm to 
3:10pm. 
 
● I/we require 1 or 2 seats (please circle the number of seats you require) 
 
● I/we will not be attending the NSPCC parent workshop on Tuesday 2nd May 2:10pm to 
3:10pm. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………...Date……………………………… 

 
          


